
 
 

Montgomery Township  
Environmental Advisory Committee  

July 26, 2022 
7:00 PM 

 
Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) met on July 26, 2022 at the 
Township Administration Building.   

 
The members of the EAC in attendance included:  Ryan Rex (Chair), Don Hamp, Terry Wilson, 
and Jonathan Katz.  Also in attendance were Beth Staab, Board of Supervisors liaison, and Derek 
Muller, Public Information Coordinator.  
 
Regular Meeting 
 
Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Approval of Minutes – June 28, 2022  

• On a motion by Mr. Rex and a second by Mr. Wilson, the minutes from the June 28, 2022 
EAC meeting were approved. 
 

New Business  
 

• EAC Webpage Content Review 
o Members of the EAC briefly reviewed the content on the EAC’s webpage on the 

Montgomery Township website.  
o The following items were noted as important to keep: 

 Blog Posts  
 Stormwater Management 
 Recycling Information 
 Rain Garden Resources 
 Battery Recycling 
 Hazardous Waste 

o The EAC Bike + Connectivity Assessment can be removed. 
o Design possibilities will be discussed with our website provider and shared when 

more information is available. The goal is to improve the user experience across 
the website and make information easier to find, and organized in a more intuitive 
manner. 

• EcoNews 
o Prior to the meeting, Mr. Muller emailed a draft of the EcoNews electronic 

newsletter to the EAC for review. No changes were made beyond adding some 
environmental humor. 

 
Old Business 

• EAC Calendar Update 



 Several members of the EAC expressed interest in continuing to research 
how a plastic bag ban can be effectively enforced. 

 The idea of recycling Christmas lights around the holidays was discussed. 
More research is needed. 

Public Comment 
• There was no public comment. 

 
Other Business 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for September 27th at 7:00 pm at the Township Administration 
Building.  
 
Adjournment 
The meeting adjourned at 8:09 PM.   


